Main Process Plant Building (MPPB) Controlled Deconstruction

Update
Week of July 3, 2023

Deconstruction of Chemical Process Cell (West Side of MPPB)

The Department of Energy’s West Valley Demonstration Project (WVDP) completed the
removal of the Chemical Process Cell Penthouse using a heavy-duty excavator with shear
attachment, and a turbomister for dust suppression. This work is part of the ongoing
deconstruction of the Main Plant Process Building.




